We are less than a week away from our 2017 State 4-H Dairy Judging Contest. We are set up for a great contest with ten exceptional classes of cattle and four well qualified officials. 

I would just like to remind you of a few contest details for Monday:

Registration will take place at the contest beginning at 11:15 AM. Please bring your payment with you at this time.
Each team is required to bring one leadsman, two if possible from your county. We will host a showmanship contest with show halters as prizes for the top four showman. There is no entry fee for leadsmen. 
The contest will begin promptly at 11:45 AM with orientation, and classes beginning at noon.
Lunch will not be served at the contest, however we will provide water and snacks for participants. 

If you have additional questions regarding the contest, please contact myself or Kalyanna. We will be happy to answer any questions!

We are looking forward to seeing you on Monday, Best of luck to your teams and individuals!
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